Great Horwood
Neighbourhood Plan Review Committee

Fourth Meeting: Wednesday 11 September 2019, 6pm
Russets, Nash Road

Minutes

In attendance: Caroline Cousin (Chair), Sarah Biswell, Wally Hammond, Jackie Goss,
David Saunders (Secretary)

1. Apologies for absence (if any): David Mayne.
2. Confirmation of the minutes of the third meeting (19 July 2019): Agreed.
3. Matters arising from the minutes (not included elsewhere on the agenda):

a) The letter from GHPC to AVDC regarding the draft Deed of Variation for the Nash Road
site has been published on the AVDC Planning Website.

b) CC gave a report on a presentation by AVDC on 23 July 2019 about VALP progress.

4. Parish Council response to proposed Visioning Session with Neil Homer: GHPC agreed at
its meeting on 9 September 2019 to fund the cost of this session, and also (if required) to
pay for room hire. It was agreed to ask Neil to suggest possible dates in December.
[Action: DS]

5. Proposed first draft review document (already circulated): This was discussed, and further
comments from members were requested within the next two weeks. It was agreed to
request comments on the draft document from Neil Homer and from AVDC Forward Plans.
It was also agreed to ask AVDC for advice on whether, if the decision on the Nash Road
application was delayed beyond the end of November, the Review should also be delayed,
or instead submitted to the Parish Council in December without final information about the
Nash Road site. [Action: Members, DS]

Any other business (omitted from agenda): CC had received a letter from Mr Taylor
regarding his land on the east of Nash Road.

6. Next meeting (date, time, place): Wednesday 6 November 2019, 6pm, Russets

David Saunders
12 September 2019



